
Special BECTU conference: 

What future for 
regional theatre?
Arts funding is under serious pressure and there is a threat 
to theatres and to jobs. Discuss the issues with BECTU reps 
from across the UK and decide how we can work together to 
protect venues and employment from cuts in public funding.

Thursday 7 March, 12.30 – 4pm (lunch provided)

BECTU, 373-377 Clapham Road
London SW9 9BT
(nearest tubes Clapham North on the Northern Line;  
Stockwell on the Victoria Line)  Tel 020 7346 0900

To take part email wdonaghy@bectu.org.uk
If you can’t attend but would like more information  
about joining BECTU visit www.bectu.org.uk/join

the media and 
entertainment union@bectu


